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Dear Parent/Carer  

School Uniform 

As we start the summer term, I am writing to remind you of the requirements of summer uniform. 

We see school uniform as an important part of school life. It is a symbol of belonging and something that unites all children in 
Sir Edmund Hillary.   

Whilst we encourage children to wear items with school logo, we appreciate that this is not always a convenient option for busy 
families, so we advise when it is not possible that children come to school in plain supermarket school wear in the same school 
colours.  

The uniform: - 

White or Light blue blouse or polo shirt (logo available)  

Navy blue sweatshirt or cardigan (logo available) NOT hoodies and NO fleeces 

Grey trousers  

Grey skirt or pinafore  

Blue and white checked dress  

Footwear  

Flat, plain black shoes (no trainers, no visible brand or logo) or ankle boots only  

We do NOT allow:  

• Trainers.  

• Canvas pumps.  

• Coloured or embroidered fashion shoes. 

• Tights/socks should be plain black, grey or white. 

PE Kit  

Plain White T-Shirt   

Black Shorts   

Pumps or Trainers (plain black or white)   

In a separate P.E. bag please. You can order your uniform through School Trends.   
 

Our expectations for school uniform are non-gender specific. Our pupils have the choice of what uniform they want to wear from 
the list provided above.  

Hair, make-up and piercings…  

• Make up, including nail polish, should not be worn.  
• Pupils who have pierced ears may wear a discreet stud in one or both ears. These must be removed during PE 

lessons for safety reasons.   
• Jewellery is not part of our school uniform and therefore should not be worn. Pupils will be asked to remove any items 

of jewellery and these will be kept safe and sent home at the end of the day.  
 
Extremes in hairstyle are to be avoided. Hair should not be dyed any non-natural colour, i.e., pink, blue, green etc.  
We hope that this information proves to be helpful but appreciate that you may still have questions. If this is the case, please do 
not hesitate to contact the school office – we are always here for advice and help. 

Thank you for your continued support.  

Deb Eccles - Head of School  


